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//D64-70FEdlow International Company

1666 Connecticui Ave. N.W., Suite 500

weshington. D.C. 20009 U.S.A.

Tel (202) 483-4939

Tim 64387

Fax CO2) 4814&40

January 28, 1994

Ms. B. Wright
| Export / Import and International Safeguards
i Office of International Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Wright:

| 2 attach for your kind consideration, an application to export
uranium as uranium hexafluoride to the Republic of Korea for use as
fuel in the Yongkwang Units 1 and 4 nuclear power stations, owned
by the Korea Electric Power Corporation. Please note that the
material for Yongkwang Unit 4 represents the initial export to this
reactor.

In compliance with the final rule published in the July 20, 1993
Federal Register, please find enclosed the application fee of
$5,300.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any
eiditional information in connection with this request.

.;_ncerely,

,

' f . . Fi x/ V
Vice Pr'esident, International
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